SAMPLE LETTER TO SEND TO MEMBERS OF CONGRESS

                                                                                       From:		Name
		Address
		City, State, Zip
		Phone #
		Email Address

		Date
Representative_______________
U.S. House of Representatives
Address
City, State, Zip

To the Honorable __________ _____________________,

Please pledge your support for “The Make American Flags in America Act of 2023,” (H.R. 4137).

I believe all American Flags displayed at Taxpayer-funded Properties should be Made in the U.S.A.     It is essential that our nation’s flag remain the beacon of hope for all American-based industries.  

Our diverse American laborers produce the highest-quality, most durable flags, right here in the U.S.A.  A majority of the flag industry is comprised of small, independent, family-owned businesses, the bedrock of the American workforce.  Many of these companies are members of The National Independent Flag Dealers Association (www.NIFDA.net/flag-bill-4137 ), which is in full support of H.R. 4137.

The online marketplace has created an arena where many consumers are deceived and fall victim to the illegal tactics of foreign manufacturers selling and distributing counterfeit  “American” flags online. 

This bill requires the FTC (Federal Trade Commission) to conduct a study and report on Country-of-Origin Labeling for American Flags, in order to determine how much the online marketplace has displaced our American flag-making industry.  This study is expected to include recommendations to improve the enforcement for country-of-origin labeling of American Flags and the deterrent effect of such enforcement.

H.R. 4137 succeeds in setting the standard for which all Americans should embrace with pride and enthusiasm for America.    Vote Yes for H.R. 4137.

Sincerely,


